From: Johnson, Kurt <kurt@kdconsulting.com>
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 7:22 PM
To: swo-nmi-president@kdconsulting.com

Subject: Fwd: NMI Fall 2023



SWO Fall 2023



- Missionary Car Need!
- Local President's Meeting September 16
- Crisis Care Kits
- Treasurer Information
- NMI FAQs



Missionary Car Need

Michael & Cailyn have a need for a car during their deputation time. This need is from about September 16 to November 6. They will put a decent number of miles on the car as they will be on our district, Tennessee and Chicago.

Contact Kurt Johnson (<u>kurt@kdconsulting.com</u>) if you have a vehicle you could let them use during this time.

Local President Meeting 9/16/23

Location:

Kurt & Melissa Johnson 5768 Fairridge Lane, Hamilton Oh 45011 513-313-5051

We are having our annual NMI President's meeting for all local Presidents and Vice Presidents on Saturday, September 16. This will be a time to get together, talk, discuss plans for the year and go over financial and other details. It will include presentations on Work & Witness, financial and missions reports, Links, Dress a Girl, Child Sponsorship, Children's programs, Education, Compassionate Ministries, Disaster Response and more.

We will be meeting from 10 to 12 with breakfast from Chick Fil-A, so come hungry and ready to talk.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Crisis Care Kits

Coordinators

Carol Webster - cswebster@hotmail.com

Sarah Crouch - Smkeeton86@gmail.com

This year will see our collection held on two different days. Friday the 13 of October in the evening will be at Sardinia to make it easier for our eastern churches to make it, while Saturday the 14th will be our traditional West Chester and Xenia. Feel free to drop them off earlier that day and we can still pick them up.

Gather NEW items in quantities listed below. Assemble Crisis Care Kits (CCKs) and seal the Ziploc bags. Include only those items listed below. Deviating from this list can cause an entire shipment to be rejected in customs. Set the CCKs in groups of six (6) to determine the number of banana boxes needed.

2022 CCK/Pal Packs Pickup Schedule

- Friday October 13
 - o Sardinia 6:00 7:00 pm
- Saturday October 14
 - o West Chester 9:00 10:00 o Xenia 12:00 1:00
 - 1 medium-size bottle of shampoo (12-18 oz.), please tape flip-tops closed
 - 2 bars of soap (bath-size or larger)
 - 1 medium toothpaste (4.0-6.4 oz.)
 - 3 toothbrushes (in original packaging) 1 box of Band-Aids (30 or more)

- 1 fingernail clipper
- 1 sturdy hair comb
- 2 hand towels
- 4 pocket-size packages of facial tissue
 1 Beanie Baby-size stuffed toy

Pack contents below into a clear 2- gallon OR 2.5-gallon plastic Ziploc bag and seal:

<u>fawngrovecompassioncenter.org/crisis-care-kit/</u> <u>fawngrovecompassioncenter.org/school-pal-pak</u>

Obtain the banana boxes from your local grocery store. Please ship CCKs solely in banana boxes, as they provide uniformity, eliminating wasted space in shipping.

Cut the heavy brown paper (usually found in the banana box) in half and place inside the bottom of the box. Tape the other half over the hole in the lid. (Plain cardboard may be used in the same way if your banana boxes are missing the paper.)

Fill each box with six (6) CCKs—no more, no less.

Do not insert money or literature (including anything with the church's name on it, notes, etc.) in the

CCKs or banana boxes.

Using strong packing tape, cover all holes in the top and the bottom of the box. Then tape the box securely shut. Please leave box handles open; this makes it easier to load and unload.

Do not wrap banana boxes in brown paper or contact paper or put filled banana boxes inside another box.:

Treasurer Information

Vickie Rocheleau 316 Macready Ave Monroe, OH 45050

NMI FAQs

About

- o Who we are
- o <u>History</u>
- o Resources

Areas of impact

- Impact
- o <u>Prayer</u>
- o <u>Alabaster</u>
- o Engaging Children and Youth
- o World Evangelism Fund
- o <u>Links</u>

Honors

- o <u>Distinguished Service Award</u>
- o Memorial Roll
- o DSA/MR History Search

Education

- o <u>Curriculum</u>
- o Mission Books
- o Children's Curriculum
- o Children's Mission Books

FAQS

- General Questions
- Local NMI Leader Questions
- o <u>District Leader Questions</u>

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

In His Service

Kurt Johnson

SWO NMI President

cell: (513) 313-5051

email: kurt@kdconsulting.com

Copyright © 2023 SWO NMI, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email as a Southwestern Ohio NMI Local President or someone interested in Nazarene Missions on the Southwestern Ohio District.

Our mailing address is:

SWO NMI 5768 Fairridge Lane Hamilton, OH 45011

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.



--

_

Kurt Johnson SWO NMI President

The KD Consulting Group Inc.

Voice: (513) 795-0901 Cell: (513) 313-5051 Fax: (740) 201-6437

http://www.kdconsulting.com

--

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "swo-nmi-president" group. To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to swo-nmi-president+unsubscribe@kdconsulting.com.

To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/a/kdconsulting.com/d/msgid/swo-nmi-president/CAGHjZutw0bB662bkMLZq2MVFdL exFWx7%2BuuZKLfSqcKSKjjmg%40mail.gmail.com.